
From: anthony melo   
Sent: 2024/11/25 5:31 PM 
To: Pacheco, Sonya <Sonya.Pacheco@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office 
<City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Power, Rod (Councillor) <Rod.Power@brampton.ca>; Sharma, Sunil 
<Sunil.Sharma@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin - Councillor 
<Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Road Resurfacing: Procurement Budget 2025.  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
I would like to add this email as a delegation to this Wednesday meeting item # 9.2.3 
“Road Resurfacing Procurement”.  
 
The city needs to budget $35 million for Road Resurfacing in the 2025 Budget.  
 
Roads have the ability to resurge a neighbourhood and we need to maximize our 
efforts to gentrify and resurge neighborhoods.  
 
Many streets in Peel Village, Flowertown, Eldomar, C, G, J sections of Bramalea are in 
dire need of road resurfacing. Once resurfaced: We will see a rejuvenation of the street, 
more pride and interest for residents who live there, and attraction to buyers.  
 
I know the city budgeted 25 Million last year, asking for an additional 10 million that will 
be used for Mature Neighbourhoods specifically.  
 
Streets I ask to be included in the 2025 Road Resurfacing Budget include:  
 

-Bartley Bull Parkway (from Tullamore to Peel Village Parkway).  
 

-Mill St from Elizabeth St S to Elgin.  
 

-McMurchy Avenue from Elgin to Queen St.  
 

-Central Park Drive (from Bramalea Road to Torbram).  
 

-Leander St (entire length).  
 

-Bartley Bull Parkway (from Orchard to Rambler).  
 

-Sterne Avenue (entire length).  
 

-Ambleside Drive. 
 

-Laurelcrest St (Queen to Lorraine).  
 

-Murray St (Williams to Garden).  
 

-Prouse Drive.  
 
Anthony  


